
From: JBR Parker
To: Warren Doty; Rossi Bill; Jonathan E. Mayhew
Cc: Tim Carroll; ddeblase@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Menemsha road to "Drive -on" Dock
Date: Monday, September 28, 2015 7:38:15 PM

Gentlemen:

The road to the “Drive-on” Dock is destructive to vehicles.
Slip Lessees pay $3,000 for the slips reachable only by this destructive road.
Please have the road repaired immediately .
If you feel that Gay Head should share in the expense, FIX THE ROAD and bill Gay Head their fair share.
Do not defer this any longer.
You are the Town Managers; this is your responsibility.
Lessees pay their rent. Now you do your job.

J. B. Riggs  Parker
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